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Lyme Planning Board Minutes 
September 6th, 2012 

 
 
Board Members and Staff Present: David Roby, Chair;  John Stadler, Vice Chair;  Simon 
Carr, Select Board Representative; Vicki Smith, Member; Tim Cook, Member; David 
Robbins, Planning and Zoning Administrator  
 
Board Members Absent: Freda Swan, Alternate; Ben Kilham, Alternate; Sam Greene, 
Alternate; Jack Elliott, Alternate 
 
Members of the Public Present: None 
 
Item 1: Acceptance of minutes from August 23rd,2012 
 
Vicki moved to accept the minutes as submitted. 
John seconded the motion. 
Four members voted to approve the minutes. David abstained, as he had not attended the 
meeting on the 23rd.  
 
Item 2: Master Plan 
 
The Board reviewed proposed changes to chapters 1 and 2. 
Chapters 3, 4 and 5 were looked over and changes were recommended 
Chairman Roby asked the Board to consider holding a new public hearing on the revised 
chapters 1 and 2. He suggested that the Members consider the question over the next 
week and decide if they wish to hold a new hearing at the September 13th meeting,  
 
Item 3: Fall Forums 
David suggested that trying to meet early on the 24th with Christine Walker would make 
for a very long evening. He asked Vicki to check with Christine to see if she could attend 
the meeting on September 13th, 2012.  
 
The Members chose to add questions for the agricultural forum, to the agenda for the 
meeting on September 13,. This item will include review of the questions submitted by 
Shirley Tullar. 
 
Item 4: Other Business 
The Board decided that they would not hold a fourth meeting on September 27th, 2012. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted  
David A. Robbins 
Lyme Planning and Zoning Administrator.  
 


